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Welcome! 

Good morning and welcome to the NorthWest Church of  

Christ!  We are so glad you have joined us this morning as 

we approach the throne of  our God.  If  you are new to 

our church family, then please let us know as we would 

love to meet you and pray blessings over you and anyone 

else who has come here with you.  We are thankful you 

have chosen to spend time with us and God this morning. 

We are so glad you’re here! 

Tell Us 

You’re  

Here! 

Tell Us You’re Here by using this QR 

code  and add any prayer request that 

you might have. If any of your contact 

information in the directory is                         

incorrect, please let us know that also. 

Prayers Request 

 James and Maurine Sitterding—Praying for the 
search team and that God places the right person in 
their path for our church. 

 Spain Family—People traveling, relationships, kids 
getting ready for school. 

If you’d like to contact              

Rob McRay, his email                            

address is:   

 rob@teamimp.com 

Flowers and Fellowship! 

Wouldn’t it be fun to do our holiday centerpieces? Do you cringe 
when you have to pay $25 or more for a simple bud vase at the store? 

If you’d like to learn how to put together a variety of floral                       
arrangements, make corsages and boutonnieres, etc. join us on                      
Saturday,  October 7 here at NorthWest. All materials and flowers will be provided.                     
$45 flower/supply fee. All you need to bring is kitchen/floral shears, a snack, and a card-
board box(es) big enough to take all your arrangements home. Class size is limited because   
flowers for each arrangement have to be ordered in advance. There are only 4 spots left. 

To sign up, contact Nancy at 210-416-3312. 

Good 

Morning 



                                                     

 

 

 

Our love and sincere condolences to Bob and Anne Harris and family                                                           

in the passing of Eileen Wood.                                                                                                                            

Eileen passed from this earth early Wednesday morning after a long battle with cancer. 

Bob and Anne would like to thank each and every one of you and let you know how much the family 

appreciates every act of kindness shown to Eileen during this time. Your encouragement to her through 

your prayers, the many cards, the meals taken, errands ran, help with doctor visits, and 

so much more has been such a blessing to Eileen and the family.                                                          

Please keep them in your prayers.  
 

 

 

August 8 

August 8 

Elementary Bible Class 
this Wednesday at 
6:30pm. We will be      
reviewing our Walk 

thru the New Testament so far. 
Text or call Cathy Spain at                 
210-618-3872 with any                             
questions. Will be praying for 
your time in the Word this week! 

Promotion Sunday                           
September 3 

This is when children and youth will                 
go to their new classes  

SonShine Hour 

3 yrs—2nd grade 

IT’S HERE! 

An opportunity to bless the Afghan children the Huber’s 
have been ministering. 

We are partnering with Lone Star Santa's to bring bikes 
to the Afghan children. Lone Star Santa’s are providing 

the bikes. 

We are asking for bike helmets, bike pumps, and bike 
locks to be given to the children along with the bikes. 

Please bring new or gently used helmets, pumps, and locks 
and place in boxes near the bike in the main foyer. 

Back to School 

Blessing 

August 20th 


